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Management and Leadership  
 
 Environmentally Preferable Products and Services 

 
 We offer 10 outdoor locations of soccer programming throughout the 
state of Maryland. Our soccer classes are made up of small groups of no more 
than 10 students to reduce foot traffic at our facilities including families who run 
the risks of leaving behind excessive waste detrimental to the environment.   

 
 Environmental Restoration and Community Environmental Projects 

 
 Each season in the spring and fall, we have an environmental day where 
all of the families get together to help clean up their communities. We provide 
this option since our classes are offered at various private schools with a large 
amount of land. We help to clean-up ponds, forests, and other areas subject to 
waste.  

  
Waste 
  
 Solid Waste Reduction and Reuse 
 

We encourage the use of re-usable bottles by distributing them to all of 
our members as part of our registration package. 

 
 
 

http://www.quickfeetsoccerforkids.com/
http://mde.maryland.gov/marylandgreen/Pages/Management.aspx
http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Waste.aspx
http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Waste.aspx
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 Recycling 

 
 While we do encourage reusable bottles, we recycle any plastic bottles 
found at our 10 Maryland locations and make it a priority for our students to 
clean up after themselves.  

 
Transportation 
  
 Employee Commute/Customer Travel 

 
 Many of our students live in the same community and live about five miles 
from our facilities so we encourage families to carpool to training sessions to 
reduce the amount of single occupancy cars on the road and gallons wasted. We 
began implementing this in 2018, and we have seen a 40% decrease in the 
number of cars in the parking lots at our locations in the last two years.  
 

 Efficient Business Travel 
 
 We have a small staff of four who live between Howard, Prince George’s, 
and Montgomery Counties and often times since we are out on the road at 
various locations, we do not get the opportunity to meet face to face for our 
monthly meetings. This is great for the environment because we are required to 
use Zoom for our weekly meetings.   
 
 

http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Transportation.aspx
http://www.mde.state.md.us/marylandgreen/Pages/Transportation.aspx

